COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shippmg,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.
“NCLOSURES.

24th September, 1938.

Dear 8ir,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 20th instant respecting the steamers "ALGERIA",

"MASILIA" and "VALENCIA", from which I note that the Owners
have now decided to retain the 1906 freeboards for these
ships. In the circumstances 1 enclose amended computations
and Swedish Certificates, in triplicate, in accordance
th;ravith.

With reference to the third paragraph of your
letter I have to inform you that your statement to the

Owners' Representative that "the Society can only issue

certificates in accordance with 1906 year's regulations

or with the new Convention rules" is correct in so far as

it applies to British ships, but with regard to other

% countries on behalf of which freeboards are assigned by

| the Committee, the Committee must be guided by the decisions
and interprectations of the Authorities in tne respective

countries.

The freeboarderejorts on ti.¢ steamers "ALGERIA"

and "MASILIA" are returned herewiti. gfgx.fﬁpc

.C. Bulow, E£BqQ., I am, Dear 8Sir,
Yours faithfully, Ul ITUdad LUl |
GUTHENBURG. 013 kG- 013 k6~ 0262
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